FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Contact:  



RE:

How to Run for Local Elected Office 
Have you ever considered running for elected office?  Now is the time!

The University of Wisconsin-Extension and the Sauk/Columbia League of Women Voters are hosting two educational programs designed to help you decide if running for local elected office is in your future.  The programs will be held on Wednesday, October 19th in room B24 of the West Square Building in Baraboo and on Tuesday October 25th, in the Poynette Village Hall.  Both programs will be held from 7:30PM to 9:00PM.

A strong democracy depends on engaged citizens and dedicated, competent, leaders willing to step forward and serve in public offices.  Public institutions become stronger when interested candidates offer voters choices as to who will represent them.

Most people run for elected office because someone asked them.  Anyone who knows of someone who should run for office is encouraged to bring them to the program.

For additional information contact NAME, TITLE, and PHONE NUMBER.  

Get involved in your community and join the race!
